
 
 
             Board of Curators of Canaan Historical Museum           ACCEPTED 
                                              June 21, 2010 
 
Board o f Curators convened at the home of Carol Bergeron, 579 Canaan St. 
with members present: Dan Fleetham, Sr., Reg Barney, Donna Zani-
Dunkerton and guests: Carol Bergeron, Ed Lary. 
 
The Board agreed to address concerns that they need to meet more 
frequently and it was suggested quarterly meetings be observed.  It was also 
suggested we follow similar procedures used by the Old Meeting House 
Committee.  We will look into getting a Selectmen’s representative to 
attend. 
 
Other suggestions: follow a two-tier structure with alternate members as 
well as possible non-voting members.  Carol will look into this. 
 
Donna discussed the inventorying she and Carol are doing at the Museum.   
This will take all summer to complete. 
 
At the next meeting we will discuss appointments to the Board focusing on 
specific needs of the Museum. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol Bergeron 
 
 


